
Deadline date November 26, 1982* 
for 

December 3rd meeting. 

GOLF - Shotgun 10:00 a.m. Arrive 9:30 a.m. La Guna Seca 
Lunch will be included. Immediately following golf will be 
a putting contest with no host cocktails. 

Trophies, etc will be given for Superintendent low gross, Super-
intendent low net, Class F low net, Guest low net, Ladies low net 
and Calloway. There will be a long drive hole, most accurate hole, 
a hole-in-one on each par 3 and a putting contest. Make your own 
4-some. If 4-somes are not designated, you will be paired with 
other members. 

DINNER-DANCE - Rancho Canada 
Cocktails 6:30-7:30 p.m. no host 
New York steak dinner and dancing following 

Member will be entitled to bring wife and/or 1 guest at member price 
Price listed is amount per person 

Member Golfer $34.00 Non-member $40.00 
Member Dinner only $20.00 Non-member dinner $25.00 

*Money with reservations to reach the office prior to November 26. 
After this date phone reservations will be accepted, but with an additional 
charge of $5.00 per person, and collected at the door. 
If no money accompanies reservation, an addtional charge of $5.00 will be 
collected at the door. 

Flora and Bill Goodridge spent a couple of days over in the Monterey area 
recently and Flora brought this information back with her. 

If you want something to do Thursday evening there is a dinner-show at 
The Studio, located on Delores between Ocean and 7th in Carmel. "The 
Great Sebastions11 is a non-political comedy taking place in Czechoslovakia 
around 1948. A couple of magicians are trying to get a Colonel out of the 
area. Dinner $20.00 served at 7:00 p.m. with curtain time 8:30 p.m. 
Reservations Call 408 624-1661 ansering service leave number to call back. 
After 2:00 p.m. on Thursday, Friday, Saturday and Sunday it is the box 
office number. 

SEND MEETING RESERVATIONS TO 1233 Kansas Avenue, Modesto, CA 95351 
Phone 209 523-7141 



LOU POHLSON, Golf Course Superintendent at Riverview Golf Course, Redding 
had a heart attack the 25th of September. He is doing really great, but 
he still has not been able to go back to work. 

WALTER BOYSEN, Retired Golf Course Superintendent from Sequoyah CC, 
Oakland, living in Santa Rosa has just undergonebypass surgery. He is 
not home from the hospital yet, but hopes to come home soon. 

1983 DUES have been coming in good. Membership cards should be in the 
mail for all who have paid by the end of November. 

New Water Logo 
Established 

A nationwide campaign has begun to remove the 
game of golf from an often pictured villainous 
role within nature's water cycle. A logo has 
been adopted and will serve as a readily identi-
fiable symbol of the beneficial role golf plays 
in the never ending challenge to equitably 
distribute a finite water supply. This cam-
paign effort is spearheaded by a Research Task 
Force representing the national golf associa-
tion community. 

According to GCSAA Executive Director, James E. McLoughlin, (spokesman 
for the Research Task Force), "What we are trying to get across is that 
golf courses recycle water, whether it's by using effluent water or 
simply by filtering water from natural sources. The new water logo rep-
resents golf's initial effort to tell the public that it is not part of 
the water problem. It is part of the solution." 

+ + + + + + + + + + + + + + + + + + 
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